
 

 

Riverside County Amateur Radio Association 

La Sierra University Church Educational Building 

Riverside, CA  

August 13, 2020 

 

MEETING ON THE AIR 

 

No Board meeting 

 

Board members who checked in to the net: 

 

Alan Serl KM6KPW – President 

Mike Yasmer KM6LOR – Vice President 

Ron Braley KE6RYX – Director of Communications 

Margaret Albanese KC6UDH – Secretary 

 

MOTA called to order at 7:08 PM 

Net Controller: President – Alan Serl KM6KPW 

Membership check-in  

 

New Business 

 

• Clubs monthly Simplex Social Net, August 15 @ 11:00 am, 147.510 mhz. 

• Proposed Summits on the Air @ Mt. Rubidoux. John W7RSO can help anyone who wants 

to participate carrying equipment up the hill.  

• Proposed Parks on the Air @ State Citrus Park, Lake Perris or Lake Silverwood. Michael 

K6MJM would like to give it a try.  

• Alan will be sending out an email to see what day and times work best. 

• Alan to do an antenna build on zoom, he picked up 10 pig tail kits, 2 meter. Let Alan 

know if you are interested in a kit.  

• The Clubs newsletter “The Monitor” is coming back to life, Madeline will be gathering 

information from the Members, please email her at mad.h@att.net 

• Anyone interested in being a Net Controller? If so, please contact Alan KM6KPW 

• Rick KK6CTT was nice to provide information on locations to purchase electronics. 

• The Club would like to do a Zoom study course for General Class.  Will need a couple of 

instructors. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Old Business 

 

• Mike KM6LOR – Is the Club interested in participating in the Chili Cook off in September, 

on Magnolia x Van Buren? A great way to get exposure and get information out about 

Ham Radio.  

 

The combination Zoom and MOTA via the repeater worked great, Members who were unable 

to reach the repeater were able to participate via Zoom. Just needs a little refinement.  

 

This concludes the Zoom/MOTA, Alan KM6KPW motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:59 pm, 

Seconded by Ron KE6RYX and Phil KJ6KE. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Margaret Albanese, Secretary 

 


